
Hello Robert F. Munroe Families,

I am thrilled to welcome you to the Munroe community! We are so
honored that you have chosen Munroe to be your new school
home, and we look forward to a wonderful partnership with you
and your family. We have had some really exciting additions to our
campus and we look forward to everyone being able to experience
them.

We understand that getting acclimated to a new school
environment and its procedures can be overwhelming for new
students and families. However, we hope to make this process an
enjoyable and exciting one for you. Please take a look around the
“Back to School” tab on the website www.rfmunroe.org where you
will find important information, tips, events, and dates to help you
navigate the new family experience at Munroe. We hope you will
find this information useful, but if you have any additional
questions or require anything to feel settled at Munroe, please do
not hesitate to reach out to the Admissions Office via email at
jessica.santiago@rfmunroe.org or phone (850) 856-5500. `

I look forward to seeing everyone in person and being able to
officially welcome you on campus.

Thank you,
Jessica Santiago

Director of Admissions

Go Bobcats!
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